BARGAINING REPORT # 18

Bell Canada - Clerical and
Associated

CLC /CTC

Sisters and Brothers,

The union and the company bargaining committees reconvened this week in Montreal
with the assistance of a government appointed conciliator.

The union submitted their demands to the company and are awaiting a response.

Both sides have also filed essential service documents to the Canada Industrial
Relations Board and our negotiations relating to this issue are ongoing.

We will be meeting again with the company along with the conciliator during the week of
the 12" of October to continue negotiations.

Please continue supporting your bargaining committee during these negotiations.

Updates can be found on the Ontario Region website at http://www.cep.ca and on the
Quebec Region website www.scepquebec.qc.ca

In solidarity,
Your Bargaining Committee

October 2, 2009
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